
Notice to all CKC Members

The Dartmouth and Halifax Kennel Clubs have joined to develop a 
breeder/breed contact directory to assist the general public in 
accessing purebred dogs in Zone 1 – Nova Scotia, Newfoundland and 
Labrador.  CKC members in the zone are encouraged to become 
signatories to this list.  There will be a wide distribution of the 
information.  

If you are interested in being listed as a resource – breeder or contact – 
please take a copy of the application, fill out the information required 
and submit it to Lee Steeves, Secretary Halifax Kennel Club, 1009 Hwy 
214, Belnan, NS, B2S 2R1  at your convenience.  The list will be updated 
on a regular basis throughout 2017 and will be published on an annual 
basis thereafter to ensure currency.  

Copies of the list will be provided to Clubs for posting at shows and 
trials, to Veterinarians throughout the Zone for easy access for client 
referral and on social media for public access.   

Should you have questions, please contact Lee lee@regalridge.ca 
Lendra Barker edelmar@ns.sympatico.ca Lynne MacLellan 
minegoldmissy@bellaliant.net or Gerry Young 
Gerry.young@bellaliant.net  
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